
 

 

 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 have been exploring the Rights of a child. They made 
hand wreaths to display the Rights in their classrooms. They 
have also been thinking about setting up teracycle schemes 
around the school to ensure that all children have a right to a 

clean environment. 

 

Year 3 and 5 had a visit from WE to talk about global issues. 
They focussed on the Sustainable Development Goal- ‘Zero 

Hunger’. In groups, they discussed how the school could 
combat hunger.  

 



 

 

The whole school celebrated a week of Rights at the beginning 
of the term. Every child in the school produced an amazing 

piece of work, which is on display now. Clean water, nutritious 
food, refugees and education were just a few of the themes 

explored. 
 

 
 

 
School Council, Rights Respecting Rangers and Green Team 
had a visit from Janet Daby MP for Lewisham.
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School Council have already created an Action Plan for the 
year ahead, which includes playground safety charters, talent 
shows, campaigns and friendship clubs. Watch this space for 

all of the amazing projects they will set up this year! 

 

KS2 took part in an anti-idling day to explore the right to a 
clean environment. There was an assembly followed by an anti-
idling snakes and ladders activity. Thank you to all of the 
parent volunteers and for co-operation at the end of the day! 
    


